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Mr . Clark stated that both Soviet civil and Canadian
military aircraft will be flying from Çanada in the comin g
days to transport emergency relief supplies

. Canadian military
flights are departing tomorrow and Wednesday while special
Aeroflot flights are scheduled to leave tonight and Thursday,
in addition to the regularly scheduled flight on Friday

. Èxtra
Canadian military flights will be scheduled as necessary .

Mr . Clark said that Canadians wishing to contribute
medical supplies and other materials for the relief effort
should contact the Armenian Community Center in Toronto at
416-491-2900 and the Tekeyan Cultural Association in Montrea lat 514-747-6680

. To obtain further information about contributing
to the relief effort, they can call the Department of External
Affairs Emergency Task Force at 613-996-9134 .
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